
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 8th September 2023 
 
 
Alex Gilbert  
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
I am writing this letter to confirm the nomination of Alex Gilbert for Young New Zealander of the Year 
in 2018 as well as New Zealander of the Year in 2020. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carlo Gomez,  
New Zealander of the Year Awards General Manager 
 




